
This	year	we	celebrate	the	25th	anniversary	of	the	establishment	of	the	Visegrad	Group.

Over	this	period,	the	popular	‘V4’	has	become	a	recognised	brand	of	close	and	in-depth	

co-operation	between	Poland,	Czech	Republic,	Hungary	and	Slovakia.	In	the	second	half	

of	the	year	Poland	will	take	over	the	presidency	of	the	Visegrad	Group	from	the	Czech	

Republic.

On	this	occasion

Embassy	of	the	Republic	of	Poland	in	Prague	

&	Department	of	Central	European	Studies	of	the	Faculty	of	Arts	of

Charles	University	in	Prague

invite	you	for	a	lecture	by

Ambassador	of	the	Republic	of	Poland	professor	Grażyna	Bernatowicz

on	the	past,	present	and	the	future	of	the	Visegrad	Group.

The	lecture	will	be	held	on	Monday,	May	9,	at	6	p.	m.	in	room	no.	104	

in	the	main	building	of	the	Faculty	of Arts,	Charles	University,	

nám.	Jana	Palacha	2,	Praha	1.

The	lecture	will be	held	in	Polish	and	translated	into	Czech.




